
 The Dover House Estate

Beginning in 1920, a new estate is built on the lands of Putney Park. Building is in three stages, and by completion in 
1927, 1212 homes are built. The estate includes 3 Allotment sites and a Children’s Recreation Ground. The layout and 
design of the estate is influenced by the Garden City movement.

Above: The area of Putney Park used to build the new estate
Right: The estate plan showing the road pattern, 3 Allotment 
sites and the children’s recreation ground in the Pleasance.



 Building the Estate

The Roehampton Estate, later renamed Dover House Estate is planned with houses in short symmetrical terraces and 
pairs, with every house having a vista over green space.

Houses are picturesque cottage-style homes with privet hedges around the front gardens. It is to be a self-contained 
community with a school and a row of shops. The layout where possible preserved prominent trees; the trees on the 
Pleasance can be seen on the 1894 Ordnance Survey map. 

Homes include a small garden and allotment plots can be rented from the London County Council. A school and shops 
are included to try to create a self-sufficient community.



 



   

Application for permission to build a later section of the estate. An original working drawing for Cottage Type B



  
Building starts from the Upper Richmond Road and progresses to the Crestway. The first houses are completed in late 
1920, but a financial overrun delays the completion until 1927. The roads and sewers are in place in October 1921. 
Huntingfield school is built on a separate site.

The Housing Act of 1919 incorporates generous subsidies for local authorities to build affordable housing for rent. The 
housing is let only to families where the man had a permanent job, which limited this to white collar workers and a limited 
number of blue collar workers. The first tenants are civil servants, teachers and bus drivers. 

Laneway under construction Parkstead under construction



  
London County Council does not allow tenants to make any changes to the outside of the property or even alter the 
design of the parlour. This continues until the 1950s. Council contractors  cut the front hedges each summer to maintain a 
uniform height and appearance. It is a model estate.

Today the Dover House Estate is a Conservation Area. 

Swinburne Road just after construction – the privet hedging is very new


